


August 18, 2019
RADS NEWLETTER
Hello Everyone!
Fall is quickly approaching!  So, here is the upcoming for your calendar.
Per the Bylaws, in part and (notes):
Section 2:  The slate of officers shall be presented at the August meeting (accomplished) and published in the newsletter thirty days (today via this newletter, Aug. 18) prior to the Annual Meeting where elections are held. At the September Annual Meeting, nominations may be made from the floor. No member’s name shall be placed in nomination without that person’s consent to serve if elected. (want to run – step forward)
September 21, 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Meeting including the election of 2020 officers. After the meeting, there will be a “Plants for Members” auction.  Please bring a dish to share.
The people running for office so far are as follows –
Paulette Miller - President
Lee Payne – Vice President
Connie George – Secretary
Leo Rutledge – Treasurer
Next:
October 5, 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Our guest speaker will be William Marchant.   He was a featured speaker at last year’s Lilyhemmer festival.  You can see his daylilies at http://druidcitydaylilies.blogspot.com/2018/.   He is bringing daylilies for an auction and a list should be out soon so you can look them up.
Please bring a dish to share.  
We are expecting to have a large turn out and would like to have about four people bring main dishes.   Connie George has volunteered to bring Lasagna and Leo Rutledge will bring Brunswick Stew.  Please let me know if you would be interested in bringing a main dish as well.  As always we all love those desserts and sides you bring.
Look for an email from Connie George concerning a Craft get together in September to help Lee Payne with items for the boutique at next year’s Regional.  It should be a fun time no crafting experience required.
We still need a volunteer to take over the RADs quarterly newsletter.  Be involved in your club by undertaking this effort.
I look forward to seeing everyone at the September XX meeting.
Pam
[bookmark: _GoBack]P.S. – if a member does not have an email, please contact them as this is the only NEWLETTER that will be going out.




 
